
Association of University and College Employees 

John Tutlis 

Vancouver, B.C. VSL 2JS 

Dear John: 

LOCAL No. 1 (U.B.C.) 

July 15, 1980 

After the Union received your letter dated May 24, 1980, a sub-carmittee 
of three people from our Executive was struck to investigate the allegations 
you made against Marcel Dionne. These three people talked with AUCE members in 
the Copy & Duplicating department as well as AUCE members from the Registrar's 
Office, July Blair and Marcel Dionne. It was the conclusion of this carmittee 
that Marcel was guilty, by his actions, of counselling AUCE members to perform 
scab lalx>ur. 

A letter of censure went out to him along with a request that he resign 
fran the position of President of .Local 1. He sent a letter of resignation 
that same day and naninations . will be open at our union meeting this month for 
that position. 

The Executive unaninously felt Marcel's actions were inappropriate to 
that of a President of our Union and we appreciate your bringing those actions 
to our attentio~. 

Yours truly, 

Carole Cameron 
Union Organiser 
AUCE Local 1 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C. Telephone (604) 224-,5613 




